Preetpal Kaur Fnu
Vpo Rajla, Distt
Patiala, Punjab 147101
India

Dear Preetpal Kaur,

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that you have earned admission to the Accounting program for the 2023 Spring term! Your scholastic
record and accomplishments distinguish you in a competitive pool of applicants, and we are excited about what you will contribute to our campus.
Your admission is conditional upon successful completion of any academic work currently in progress and our receipt of your final official
transcripts. Your program will begin in January 2023 and will grant you a Bachelor's degree.

We are pleased to award you a Felician Scholarship in the amount of $15,000 per year for four years. Felician Scholarships are awarded to students
demonstrating outstanding academic achievement.

Felician University’s faculty educates students to be leaders in the 21st century. Within our fully accredited, high-quality programs, you will receive
unparalleled attention from our faculty and staff. We are ready to offer you the support you need to make your education goals a reality.

To accept our offer of admission, visit your application portal and complete the Reply to Offer of Admission Form to secure your place in the
upcoming class.

We are excited to welcome you to the Felician University community and look forward to seeing you excel in your studies here. If you have any
questions about the program or your next steps, please feel free to reach out to Caitlin Baard at baardc@felician.edu or 201-559-3043.

Sincerely,

Priscilla Klymenko

Vice President of Enrollment Management & Marketing
klymenkop@felician.edu

+1201-355-1473



